
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our role at Comberton is to spark curiosity, creating a world of opportunity, awe and wonder for our children and staff. We aim to 
equip our children with the knowledge, skills and values to lead productive, healthy and inspired lives in modern day Britain. 

 
 

Head Teacher: Mr P. Freear 

Chair of Governors: Mr S. Deakin 

 

Comberton Primary School 

Borrington Road 

Kidderminster 

Worcestershire 

DY10 3ED 

 

Tel: 01562 754704 

Fax: 01562 753907 

Email:office@comberton.worcs.sch.uk 

Website: www.combertonprimary.com 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 10th June 2022 
 
 

Care Club charges from September 2022 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
You will be aware that charges for breakfast and after school club have remained at the same 
rate for many years. Unfortunately, with increasing costs to the school (staffing and premises), 
we will be making an increase to these charges in order that it is financially viable to continue to 
offer this service. 
 
From September 2022 the following charges will apply. 
 
Breakfast Club 
This will continue to be available from 7:45am and children can be dropped at any point up to 
the start of the school day. The cost of this facility, from September 2022, will be £4.00 per 
session. Please make payments via Parent Pay. 
 
After School Club 
Operates from 3:15pm until 5:30pm 
 

Time Cost Cost for late booking 

Up to 30 minutes £2.00 £3.00 

Up to 1 hour £4.00 £5.00 

Up to 1.5 hours £6.00 £7.00 

Up to 2 hours £8.00 £9.00 

Up to 2.25 hours £8.00 £9.00 

 

 The staff will be processing all booking forms on Thursday afternoon, ready for the following 
week. Booking forms received by this day will receive priority and any forms received after 
Thursday will be allocated on a first come first served basis. However, please note we are 
having to decline many late bookings due to space available and bookings received after 
Thursday will be charged at the increased rate due to additional admin. 
 

 Please ensure that you have paid for any requested sessions via Parent Pay and that you 
include the Parent Pay receipt number on your booking form.  

 

 Payment must be made by Thursday of the week before the childcare is required not when 
your child is being collected. If payments are not made by this date, we will not be able to 
offer your child a place. 

 

 On the day ‘late’ bookings, when available, must be paid via Parent Pay as soon as possible 
after a place has been allocated. 

 

If you have any questions regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 


